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CIRCULAR
No. Admn/2/155 AyVol-1:2699 Dated: 21.09.2022
Subject Permanent absorption of SAS passed officials, waiting promotion

as regular AAQO for want of vacancies in their offices, by the deficit
offices having vacancies in AAO cadre in same stream

Enclosed please find a copy of the Headquarters Circular No.;26-Staff (Appt-111)/155-2022
forwarded under letter no.- 569-Staff (Appt-111)/155-2022 'da.’ted 08.09.2022 and subsequent
clarifications issued vide Ch"cular Letter No.-574-Staff (Appt-IIT)/ 155-2022 dated
09.09.2022, Circular No. 29-Staff (Appt.-I11)/155-2022 issuéd under letter No. 605-Staff
(Appt.-1I1)/155-2022 dated 16.09.2022 and Headquarters Circular dated 19.09.2022 on the

subject cited above.

As per Para 2 of Annexure-III of Headquarters Circular No.-26-Staff (Appt-111)/155-2022
forwarded under letter no.- 569-Staff (Appt-111)/155-2022 dated 08.09.2022 field oftices are
required to give wide publicity in office so that willing SAS passed candidates awaiting
promotion for want of vacancies and regular AAOs from the same office having SAS (Civil
Audit) passed ofticials awaiting promotion can apply for unilateral transfer. As such, all the
Assistant Audit Officers who are on deputation to this office may apply for permanent
absorption in the deficit offices against the vacancies notified by the respective offices. The
officials will be intimated about the vacancies on their personal NIC Email ID through emails

forwarded from the Email ID- bresdkolkata@@eag.gov.in. No separate communication will be

made to them.

The officials while applying for deficit offices should scrupulously follow the instruction as
contained in Clarification No.-5 of Headquarlers Circular No. 29-Staff (Appt.-111)/155-2022
issued under letter No. 605-Staff (Appt.-111)/155-2022 dated 16.09.2022. While applying for



